Kristin Parks

From: Chip Stephens

Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 12:07 PM

To: Kristin Parks

Subject: FW: Site plan and comments on non-conformance

Attachments; site cad jpg; sitemap10'tree jpg; sitemap12'tree jpg; sitemap30.5tree,jpg

Please add these to the Menatoma Application on the site

Thanks

From: Jan and Woody Tarbuck [mailto:janandwoody@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, April 24, 2023 11:41 AM

To: Chip Stephens

Subject: Site plan and comments on non-conformance

Here is our site plan with photos. I think the important information here is the damage
to the tree roots of 3 legacy trees with diameters of 12', 9 3/4' and 8' that would occur if
the building were to be moved back from the pond. These trees support the bank and,
according to our forester, Harold Burnett, disturbance of the soil near them should be
kept to a bare minimum. There are other items such as steps and erosion control
measures which would be impacted but the trees are the overriding concern. Again, a
site visit would be with a million words.

I'll review the website posting this morning and get back to you.
Thanks for your help!

Woody












Sathh A sasd o BT P




